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September 11, 1987 
 
Claim and filing fee filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Amount of 
Claim: $29,751.21+.  

September 23, 1987 
 

Copy of Claim forwarded to attorney for Defendant and Chief Deputy 
Attorney General.   
 September 25, 1987 
 
Acceptance of Service of Complaint received from attorney for 
Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney for Defendant 
September 24, 1987.  
 October 1, 1987 
 
Acceptance of Service of Complaint received from Office of Attorney 
General.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Office of Attorney General 
September 24, 1987.  
 December 4, 1987 
 
Answer admitting all allegations filed by attorney for Defendant. 
 Copy forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff by attorney for Defendant.  
 February 16, 1988 
 
The Board rendered an Opinion and made the following Order:  “AND 
NOW, this 16th day of February, 1988, upon due consideration of the 
pleadings filed in this matter, it is hereby ORDERED and DECREED 
that an award be made in favor of the Plaintiff, Jastrzebski 
Engineers, Inc., and against the Defendant, Commonwealth of 
Pennsylvania, Department of Transportation, in the amount of 
$29,751.21.  Each party to bear its own costs.”    
 February 17, 1988 
 
Copies of Opinion and Order dated February 16, 1988 forwarded to 
attorney for Plaintiff and attorney for Defendant.  
 February 19, 1988 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated February 16, 1988 
received from Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Defendant 
February 18, 1988.  
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 May 13, 1988 
 
Praecipe to Settle, Discontinue and End filed by attorney for 
Plaintiff.  Copy forwarded to attorney for Defendant by attorney 
for Plaintiff.  
 May 19, 1988 
 
The Board made the following Order:  “AND NOW, this 19th day of May, 
1988, upon receipt of Praecipe to Settle, Discontinue and End to 
mark the above-captioned matter ‘Settled, Discontinued and Ended 
with Prejudice’, executed by Paul A. Logan, Esquire, on behalf of 
Plaintiff, same of which is ORDERED and DIRECTED that said case be 
marked settled, discontinued and ended with prejudice.”  Copies 
forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff and attorney for Defendant.  
 May 23, 1988 
 
Acceptance of Service of Order dated May 19, 1988 received from 
attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney 
for Defendant May 20, 1988.  
 June 10, 1988 
 
Acceptance of Service of Order dated May 19, 1988 received from 
attorney for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney 
for Plaintiff June 6, 1988.  
 


